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 Dear Parents, 

The end of a very different week! With the few children we have 
in school we started the day we a joyous assembly. We enjoyed 
our new live band (Mr Johnson & Mrs Gosia) We sang our 
hearts out as a wonderful way to start the day. 

As schools close today to most of children, I send my warmest 
wishes and grateful thanks to you all for your patience.  

Please keep safe and we hope the school can resume normality 
in the near future. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs K Yuen 
Executive Head Teacher 

 
 

Keeping In Touch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will regularly update our school website and send messages via the School Gateway App as 

needed. 

 

School Website 

www.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk 
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